Litchfield Recycling Committee Wednesday, April 11, 2012 4:00 Litchfield Public Works

Members: Lee Losee, Gerald Geci, Denise Raap, Debra Cahill.

Also attending: John Wages

Minutes:

- 1. A book was passed looking at recycling bins that would fit the historic needs of the town.
- 2. There is a problem with the color and size of the recycling containers provided by USA hauling. They are too large to fit into the many garages of residents. The container is too large for some of the elderly residents to move.
- 3. Since residents are no longer using the old recycling container, they could be donated to the public school system to use in the classroom. The ones that were donated from the city of Bristol are well-used and would detract from the classroom environment. The bins are the same blue as the larger recycling totes for the residents. Signs could be put up and donations taken at public works and the recycling center.
- 4. Earth Day update by John Wages. He will be on the radio on April 19th to promote. The Girls Scouts and National Honor Society will be participating. He still needs a head count for the people who are not meeting beforehand. For food count.
- 5. No news on using cash or checks at the recycling center.